
From: Hardin, Kyle [mailto:HardinK@kochind.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, December 10, 2003 5:08 PM 
To: 'submissions@cftc.gov' 
Subject: I do not approve 
 
 
I do not approve of cattle futures increasing their daily limit to 
$3.00 
This is 2 big of a jump and until this varied trade last few months we 
wouldn't have even suggested it. 
The limits for 1 contract at 3.00 is much bigger than other 
agricultural 
contracts. 
This would keep the little producer from using the board to protect his 
risks because of the huge downside. 
 
 


